Canute Class Weekly Newsletter

Don't forget if you misplace any newsletter, copies can be found on our website at: http://www.polruanprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Parents/Carers and Children,

The children have had a wonderful week this week, working hard and studying Day and Night animals. The children have written some wonderful animal fact files and have enjoyed using the ipads to find out about day and night animals. They made us really proud on Tuesday when they performed their poem at the Easter Tea Party and have worked really hard at completing their maths assessments.

This weeks worker of the week goes to Gethin for always working and trying really hard and continually being a role model for younger members of the class. There have been some fantastic homework projects handed in this week which has made it hard to choose one person! The whole class has received a certificate for homework this week! Well done children! Have a lovely holiday.

Coming up...

Monday:

PE kits needed in school today from today, for the rest of the week

Tuesday:

Environment walk

Mrs Trout's Animal Adventure Club 3.15 – 4.00

Wednesday:

Homework due in.

Thursday:

Friday:



What is your child learning next week?

English: We will take part in a role play and write our own traditional tale.

Maths: We will revise our division and multiplication skills.

<u>Science:</u> we will investigate conditions for growing plants and seeds – linked to our mini Light and Dark topic.

<u>Art:</u> we will look at Beatrix Potters paintings and create some of our own.

PE: we will use different types of throws and catches for different games.

Music: - we will begin to play tuned musical instruments.

<u>French:</u> we will recall vocabulary for fruit and vegetables.



Don't forget ...

- All money brought to school by your child must be in a sealed and named envelope or wallet.
- Children need a long sleeved coat in school everyday – we go out in most weathers!
- Book bags, reading books and reading records must be in school everyday.
- PE kit must be in school everyday.

Thank you for your support.

Who helps your child in school?

Your child's class teachers are: Mrs Trout (Mon, Tue and Wed morning) and Mrs Burns (Wed afternoon, Thurs and Fri)

Other adults who help your child are: Mrs. Smithson, Mrs Dean and Mrs Payne

During lunchtime: Mrs Payne and Mrs Smithson.

This weeks social target -

To help others and work as a team.

How can you help your child with their learning next week?

Please practise 2, 3 and 4 times tables.

HOMEWORK

No homework over the Easter holidays!

Please continue to read daily and practise your times tables.

Kindness spies!

Here's some of the things the kindness spies saw in Canute this week...

"They looked after each other when they fell over".

"They gave up their seat so that someone else could sit next to their friend".

"They included someone new in their game".

Keep it up Canute!

Junk Modelling

Our children love to make models out of old cardboard boxes and tubes etc. If you have any plastic bottle tops – washed please – that you would like to donate to our model making area we would be very grateful. Thank you.